
Dear parents/carers,  
After a successful first half term (Spring 1) doing the bricks4kidz club we are delighted to announce 
that we will be running it for another half term. This will be a 6 weeks course starting Friday 24th 
February 3.15-4.20pm in King Richard’s classroom for years 1 -6. 

  
Below is the direct web link to the booking page for the club.  

 https://booking.bricksnotts.com/bookings/course-info/440  

 Any questions or problems please get in touch with Mrs Merrygold - 
kmerrygold@kingedwin.sch.notts.uk 
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